
 

 

Important Provider Notice 

Date:     September 24, 2024 

To:          All Community Care Plan Providers 

Subject: Training Opportunity – Addressing Domestic Violence in Healthcare Settings 

We would like to inform you about an upcoming training opportunity hosted by the Florida 

Partnership to End Domestic Violence: "Addressing Domestic Violence in Healthcare Settings." 

This training will focus on trauma-informed practices to help providers better support domestic 

violence survivors in their care. 

Event Details: 

• Date: September 26, 2024 

• Time: 2:00 PM - 3:30 PM EST 

• Registration Link: Register here 

We encourage you to sign up for this valuable session to enhance your trauma-informed 

practices and improve patient care. For more information and to explore other 

upcoming trainings, visit www.fpedv.org.  

Thank you for your dedication to providing compassionate care to all patients. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to our Provider Operations Hotline at 1 (855) 

8199506 or email us CCP.PROVIDER@ccpcares.org  
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